
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 10:07 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-04-21 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0159 
 
-- Name -- 
Dan Della Mora 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
Ministry of Transportation 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
In January 2020, MTO provided a formal objection letter to the Ontario Energy Board for EB-2019-0159 
– Enbridge Gas Inc. - 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion Project. 
 
Please be advised that MTO is withdrawing its objection letter to the Ontario Energy Board and has no 
further objection/comments. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 

mailto:Webmaster@oeb.ca

	From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>



